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Ptease ptead their cause and their comfort before
our Lord in this tragic time.

FAMILY NOTE:
Pray for favor and btessing as we seek to explain
our ministry and preach truth in churches we visit.
The other week I made over 120 phone ca[[s. Last
week, I added the information of another 300
churches to my database. Also, Robin and I had a
good meeting with good folks in Flintstone, GA and
in a coupte of weeks, we witl be in a church in
White House, TN. Our South American director,
Pastor Satazar, informed me that his church wilt be
taking us on for support starting next month.
Praise the Lord !

Other super good news of God's working! Our
youngest daughter, Christina, who got married last
year, is expecting! Woohoo! We get to be
grandparents for a third time. We are so excited
for her and her husband Enrique.

Your missionaries,
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Victor & Robin Rouse

$121 .oo Dec God bless you & thank you for the giit.

$121 .00 Jan Thank you very much.
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fiINISTRY NOTE:
After a brief
pause in
conferences
because of the
hotidays, Fires of
Evangelism
quickly sta rted
the year with a
conference in
Panama City, PANAMA, January 8-11 . We had 21
pastors in attendance. Over 300 fotks attended the
daytime sessions, while nearty 700 fotks came at
night. The conference had the theme: "To At[
Nations". There was repeated message chattenqing
the Panamanians to have a vision for world
evangetization and the pastors to develop missions
programs in their churches. By the end of the
week, '17 folks surrendered for futt-time service.

Not onty did I get to
participate in the
conference, but I was atso
priviteged to speak in two
different churches in the city
on Sunday before the
conference started. This
month we have a conference
in Trujitto, PERU and then
later in Monterrey. MEXICO.
Later in March, we will have

our annuaI
Pulricio gol sav(t,, ur, tgt'1'.first c o n f e re n c e i n

conference in Panann tu 1991. Campeche, MtXlC0.
utld continues to live for the Lord!

OTHERS NOTE:
Ptease pray for the Smith family who are members
of our supporting church, Mountain View Baptist
Church of Birmingham, Atabama. Their son who
was a student at Crown Cottege disappeared on
Saturday evening. His body was found on Monday.
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